
 

   
 

22 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Please note the arrangements for the start of the new school year (September 2022): 

 

• Monday 5 September: Only Year 7 and Year 12 students attend school 

o Year 7 and 12 students to enter school through the main entrance doors 

o Doors open at 8.10am 

o School starts at 8.30am 

• Tuesday 6 September: All year groups attend school 

o All students to enter school through the main entrance doors 

o Doors open at 8.10am 

o School starts at 8.30am 

 

I am also writing to request donations of any unwanted ‘in good condition’ uniform for our 

forthcoming 'Preloved Uniform Shop' (details to follow in September). If you have uniform to 

donate, please drop it off at NFS main reception, Monday 25 July-Friday 29 July (9:00am-

3:00pm).   

 

All at NFS hope you have a safe, relaxing summer and we look forward to seeing new and 

existing students in September.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Joel Tomasevic 

Assistant Headteacher  

 


